BRO TAF LMC WEBSITE www.brotaflmc.org.uk 

CHANGE OF PLATFORM

We have been notified by our website platform FourteenFish that they are launching a new platform to simplify interface and as part of this they will be moving the database from FourteenFish to FishBase on 15 May 2019.  If you have created a user account with FourteenFish in order to post a locum or job vacancy on the LMC website, your current login details should still work on the new platform and you should still be able to post job adverts as normal.

If your browser has saved your password on FourteenFish, you will need to re-enter it on FishBase.  If you can’t remember your password, just click ‘forgotten your password’ and set a new one.

For those who do not currently have a user account and would like one, please ‘Register’ on the homepage of the LMC website and follow the simple instructions.
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